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EXHIBIT B
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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE
WASHINGTON, DC

Gene Schaerr October 6, 2020
Project for Privacy &
Surveillance Accountability
1101 Connecticut Ave NW.
Suite 450
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. Schaerr,

This letter acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA™)
request dated 25 September 2020, and received by the Information Management Office on
5 October 2020, in which you seek,

“1. All agency records mentioning either EO 13526 § 1. 7 or any subsection
thereof; and

2. All agency records mentioning either EQ 13526 § 1.8 or any subsection
thereof.”

Your request has been assigned ODNI tracking number DF-2021-00004.

We will begin to process your request; however, due to impacts caused by the
COVID-19 virus, there may be delays in processing requests. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.

To assist you with any aspect of your request you may contact me, the FOIA Public
Liaison, at my contact information below. You may also contact the Office of Government
Information Services (“OGIS”) of the National Archives and Records Administration to
inquire about the mediation services they provide. OGIS can be reached by mail at 8601
Adelphi Road, Room 2510, College Park, MD 20740-6001; telephone (202) 741-5770;
facsimile (202) 741-5769; Toll-free (877) 684-6448; or email at ogis@nara.gov.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Requester Service Center
at dni-foia@dni.gov or (301) 243-1499. You may also reach out to me directly at
dni-foia-liaison@dni.gov or (301) 243-2025.

Sincerely,

Sally A. Nicholson
Chief, Information Review &
Release Group

FOIA Public Liaison
Information Management Office



